
To: David Kaiser, Federal Consistency Coordinator, Coastal Programs Division 

Office of Ocean and Coastal Resources Management, NOAA

1305 East-West Highway, 11th floor

Silver Spring, MD 20910

From: Elva Fischette 

P.O. Box 724

Manahawkin, NJ 08050

Re: Protecting Coastal Resources

New Jersey citizens have been alerted to speak out against the proposed changes to 

The Coastal Zone Management Act. We need to protect our country's coastal 

resources with the right to review and judge any projects that might affect our 

waters or coast.  CZMA should rem ain intact.
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